
Working visit of the rector
of TTPU to Italy
From 18 to 22 February 2024, in order to discuss plans for
further  cooperation  with  the  management  of  Politecnico  di
Torino and to get acquainted with the research conducted on
electric vehicles in the research centre “CARS”, as well as to
hold a series of meetings with representatives of the company
“IVECO  Trucks”  and  business  circles,  the  Rector  of  Turin
Polytechnic  University  in  Tashkent  O.A.Tuychiev,  with  the
chief specialist of the Department of Strategic Development
and international relations F.T. Makhamatkhodjayev will pay a
working visit to Italy.
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